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MADISON - This  week, some GOP members of the State Legislature have been circulating a 
raft of ugly voter suppression bills. Here’s what we posted on them:

Say No to Voter Suppression Bills

 I hope you’ll contact your legislators and urge them not to back these anti-democracy bills!

 For our part, we’re doing all we can to oppose them. I’ve  written op-eds for the Cap Times, the
Wisconsin Examiner, and Urban  Milwaukee about them, and I’ve been interviewed on WORT
and the Devil’s  Advocates. Plus, we’re working with our partners in the Wisconsin Voting 
Rights Coalition to get the word out.

 This week, we also filed four formal complaints with the  Wisconsin Ethics Commission when
we discovered that the following  committees accepted donations from corporations in excess of
the $12,000  statutory limit:

 -- Republican Assembly Campaign Committee
 -- Committee to Elect a Republican Senate
 -- Assembly Democratic Campaign Committee
 -- Democratic Party of Wisconsin.

 Here’s our report on that:

  

Legislative Campaign Committees, State Party Accept Excessive Contributions

 And if you want to find out which corporations gave the most  to the legislative campaign
committees and political parties in  Wisconsin, we dug that out for you, too:
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https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=0342a466c2&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=ca946e3cf2&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
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State Parties, Legislative Campaign Committees Accepted $1.6M in Corporate
Contributions in 2020

 As you can see, It’s been a busy week for us!

I hope you have a nice weekend.

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
 Executive Director
rothschild@wisdc.org

  

****

  

P.S. The Big Share online day of giving kicks off this year at 6:00PM, Monday, March 1,
and goes through midnight on March 2 ! Please show your support for
our good work by giving online
here
during those hours. 
Note that your gift may be doubled with matching funds from our 
Board of Directors
when you give between the hours of 10:00-11:00AM on Tuesday,
Please share 
The Big Share
opportunity with your friends and colleagues! Learn more here--
The Big Share
. Thanks!
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